’ ‘ ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE CHIEF CONSTABLE

YOUR FILE.....

COLONEL W. W. FOSTER, D.S.O., V.D.
CHIEF CONSTABLE

OURFILE. . o u e

April 30, 1937

Insp. John F.C.B. Vance
Police Bureau of Science
Vancouver, BeCe

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of April 26, the
Chief Constable advises he will be pleased for
you to undertake the work requested by the
Provincial Police Department in connection with
the death of certain Doukhobors at the Nelson
settlement ,provided it will not interfere with
any investigation you have in hand for this
Department.

Yours faithfully

Deputy Chief gg/stable
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